Dear Parents,

Welcome back to another wonderful school year!

Once again, our school has been invited to sing at a Providence
Bruins game! And, we have been chosen to perform at a very
special game ~ opening night!

This will be on E.a‘,égv’.@d. 13

Students in grades Kindergarten through eight can join in our
performance.

All important information can be found on the reverse side of this
notice.

I hope you can join us for a fun and fantastic evening!
Hope to see you at the game!
Thank you!

Mr. Pare
(Music Teacher)
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7:05 pm Amica Mutual Pavilion

OFFER DETAILS:
Tickets include a P-Bruins Hat for all kids in attendance!
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$20 PER PERSON!
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INSTRUCTIONS: Please go directly to the link listed above to purchase your tickets. Once purchased you will receive an

email in regards to how to access your mobile tickets through your mobile device. If you have any questions or concems
please call Nick D'’Amico with the Providence Bruins at 401-680-4740 or email him at damico@pseagency.com



